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Statement by Delegation of Uzbekistan within the UPR

of the United Arab Emirates
(Geneva, 8 May 2023)

Mr. President,

Uzbekistan welcomes the distinguished Delegation of the United Arab Emirates and thanks for the presentation of comprehensive National Report.
We commend the fact that, in accordance with the outcomes of the 3rd cycle of the UPR, the United Arab Emirates has adopted a number of laws, including on human rights of older persons, on public health, and on national human rights institutions.

We also appreciate the initiatives and measures being taken to promote and protect vulnerable groups, namely persons with disabilities.

Uzbekistan recommends to the United Arab Emirates to continue the implementation of effective measures to further promoting the human rights, including through the adoption of the National human rights plan.

We wish the delegation of United Arab Emirates every success in its review.
I thank you.
